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Jana Jezerska
Clerks Richmondhill
0 Elgin Mills Road- City file 20003 
Wednesday, June 17, 2020 8:37:47 AM

Subject: 0 Elgin Mills Road- City file 20003

﻿I am Richmond Hill resident and I am opposing to the condo at 0 Elgin Mills Road east . 
I hope the Mayor and the councillors understand the Richmond Hill residents’ feelings and all
valuable reasons to stop the construction of this high -rise Condo building in order to keep the
city of Richmond Hill safe and beautiful. 
Thank you.
Jana Jezerska - a proud resident of Richmond Hill of 44 years.
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